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Potentate Frattle

By Tom Rush, Most Exalted High Potentate

1998 is the 75th anniversary of the manufacture
of the first Triumph car as well as the 30th anni-
versary of the TR-250. Since the first Triumph
was produced in 1923, the British motor industry
has seen many changes, but one fact remains the
same - the name Triumph will always be a time-
less reminder of British motor engineering at its
very best.

Around the world Triumph clubs are celebrat-
ing the 75th anniversary. On Wednesday, July 8th,
the Temple will do its part to honor our favorite
marque. The Temple will be hosting a 75th An-
niversary Party at Obin's new Triumph restora-
tion facility at 991 Tung Hill Drive.

For those of you who couldn't make it, the
Temple had a nice outing last Saturday. Brian
and June Watts - TR-250, Obin and Marilyn
Hamrick - TR3A, John and Teresa Harris - TR6,
and John and Gena Plott - "Triumph Explorer"
met in the Wal Mart parking lot at 7:30. We drove
to Quincy. I followed in the TR/Volvo Wagon,
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